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Welcome families to Term 2. The cold weather has
truly set in now.

We are now a few weeks into the term and hope
everyone had a nice break.

IMPORTANT DATES THIS TERM

25  Aprilth

30  Aprilth

6  Mayth

8  Mayth

9  Mayth

11  Mayth

12  & 13  Mayth th

22  Maynd

23  Mayrd

10  & 11  Juneth th

 9  Juneth

18  Juneth

 19  Juneth

19  & 20  Juneth th

30  June/July 1stth

4  Julyth

Anzac Day (Kinder Closed)
Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea - Wallabies
Staff Professional Day (Kinder Closed)
Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea Kookaburras
Special Persons Day - Wombats
Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea
Mother’s Day.
Kindergarten Photographer
Tiddalick The Frog - Kookaburras
Melbourne Puppet Kerfuffle - Possums
Recycle Man - Wallabies & Wombats
Kings Birthday (Kinder Closed)
Peter and the Wolf Play - Wallabies
Peter and the Wolf Play - Wombats
Reptile Encounters - Wallabies & Wombats
The Music Man - Kookaburras & Possums
Last Day of Term 2



Hi everyone, I’m Elizabeth and I have volunteered to
be the Secretary of the Tunstall Square Kinder

Committee for 2025. My son Edward is in the three-
year-old Kookaburra class and loves his time at
kindergarten. Edward also has twin brothers who

have started Prep. This is our first year at TSK and
we look forward to a fun year ahead. 

Working Bee
Thank you to the dad’s who helped with the working bee at the end of Term 1.
You guys have done a great job with re laying fresh mulch, fresh sand for the

sandpit, cleaning the drains, sweeping and general maintenace. We
appreciate the work you do for our kinder.

 

From left to right: Daniel, Rami, Rob, Daniel and Jeremy

Lost Property is Overflowing! 🧣🧤
Our lost property collection is growing! Please
take a moment to check the lost property box

next time you're at the kinder. To help items find
their way back home, we also ask that you
clearly label all clothing and belongings.

Winter Weather Reminder ❄️
As the colder weather sets in, please remember
that we still enjoy outdoor playtime whenever
possible! Make sure your child comes dressed

appropriately for winter conditions—this includes
warm coats.

Also, to help keep everyone healthy, we kindly ask
that you keep your child at home if they are feeling
unwell. Thank you for helping us create a safe and

cozy environment for all!



Foundation Enrolments Due
Soon!

If your child is starting school in
2026, don't forget to submit

your enrolment application for
Foundation by Friday 25 July

2025. This is an important step
to secure your child's place and
help schools with planning for
the upcoming year. For more
information please view the

factsheet.




